BOSQAR d.d. (the “Company”) hereby, further to the notice dated 27 March 2025 regarding
the launch of the Share Buyback Program (the “Program”), by which the public was informed
of the conclusion of a legal arrangement with HITA-VRIJEDNOSNICE d.d., OIB 32998446701,
as the Program Arranger, and of the initial amount of EUR 100,000.00 made available to the
Arranger for the implementation of the Program, announces that on 6 May 2025 it was
decided to increase the total amount of funds made available to up to EUR 500,000.00.

This increase is being implemented within the scope of the existing Share Buyback Program,
which was adopted by the General Assembly on 30 June 2020 and remains in force until 30
June 2025. The funds are made available to the Arranger for the continued execution of the
buyback, in accordance with all terms and limitations set out in the Program.

The Company will continue to regularly disclose information on the acquisition and disposal
of its own shares under the Program, in accordance with the applicable legal framework.



